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Letter of Appreciation

To whom it may concern
M/s Management of Ministry of Public Works Kuwait, that M/s Pegasus International
Computers Company, Kuwait have carried out the project for us in Queue Management

System. (Successfully installed in all Departments).

M/s Pegasus International Computers Company have completed the work in accordance
with the specifications and period.

During the work period M/s Pegasus have shown a satisfactory degree of proper
planning, coordination, safety and quality of workmanship. The team of dedicated
Engineers and workers are highly professionals, who made this project a great success.
We wish them all the best in the future

If require any clarification, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Yours Truly
Department Manager




